
 
 

 

Dear Sandra,  

Created by Bridgett and Doc Schneider in 1999, Random Acts of Genealogical Kindness was made to bring together 

members of the genealogy community from all around the world. Sadly in 2011, the website went offline, however, in tribute 

to Doc and Bridgett and the efforts of thousands of volunteers, we were inspired to create a place for researchers to come 

together and collaborate. 

Today, at Mocavo, we are excited to announce the launch of Genealogy Karma. Modeled after Random Acts of 

Genealogical Kindness, if you're looking for records or photos from an ancestor who lived far away, we will connect you 

with volunteers who can do this research for you in other cities. Likewise, if you'd like to give back and have a little time to 

donate, you can sign up as a volunteer.  

To Request Help                                                           To Volunteer 

 

1.  Simply click on "I need to request 

help." 

2.  Select the county for your request. 

3.  Create a short title and add a 

detailed explanation of your request. 

4.  Tag your request to help others 

discover it. For example, you can 

tag your request as "photo", "birth 

record", or "tombstone". 

5.  You can also select to be notified if 

someone replies to your request. 

6.  Post your query. 

 

New! Announcing Genealogy Karma  
 

 

1.  Simply click on "I want to be a 

volunteer." 

2.  Select the counties that you can 

help with. 

3.  Submit your information. 

4.  We will then let you know when 

there are opportunities to help 

other genealogists in your area. 

 

http://click.familytreecommunity.com/?qs=69cffda92b79c038d0c8074af6b359c727fa21f8e46213c4807da6e4cbd25695

